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Newsletter – November 2023 
 
 

Changes afoot in 2024 
 
This newsletter is more a flyer than the usual missive that is packed full of information, but this 
isn’t because we have run out of interesting material, more the fact that we need to notify all our 
clients of a slight change which will be happening to the firm on 1 April 2024. 
 
Please don’t be alarmed, we are just shortening our name so from 1 April 2024 we will be known 
as Margrave Solicitors LLP.  None of our team are changing and our past and present ethos 
remains the same.  We are still in regular contact with Jennifer Margrave and she continues to be 
interested in seeing how the firm develops and many of our clients will still be in contact with her 
around the Guildford area. 
 
You will notice a change in branding and email addresses, so our next newsletter will have a new 
look.  Please be assured of continuity as our existing arrangements will be redirected until things 
are up and running and we all become more familiar with the change. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us. 
 

Joanne & Julie 
 
 
 
 

Christmas closure 
 

Please note that the offices will be closed whilst we all have a well-earned break over the 
Christmas period, our office will close from 3pm Friday 22nd December and  

re-open on Tuesday 2nd January 2024. 
 

Wishing you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year 
 

 
 

 


